
The Veterinary Center of Liberty is excited to announce the re-opening of our non-emergency services:  
annual vaccinations, grooming, bathing and nail trims on Monday, May 4th, 2020.  We are opening these 
services on an appointment basis only. Through the pandemic, we have remained open for boarding and 
daycare for essential working families.  We are still happy to serve families who need help with their 
dogs/cats boarding or daycare needs. 
 
We have a list of grooming clients currently being called and scheduled.  These are folks who have been 
on our waiting list for grooming.  If you are interested in grooming, please call the clinic and we will help 
find a day that works for all of us: 816-781-0778. 
 
Our procedures will be a little different to help our team members and our clients stay safe.  We ask that 
ONE family member enter the Veterinary Center per appointment.  We miss seeing entire families, but at 
this time, we are trying to practice safe social distancing and limit foot traffic in and out of the veterinary 
hospital. 
 
We will have planned drop off times for baths and nail trims.   
 
We are asking families to pay via credit card prior to entering the veterinary hospital whenever possible.   
 
For additional information please see our Facebook Posts or refer to our Frequently Asked Questions on 
our website:  www.vetcenterofliberty.com. 
 
We are excited to see more of our veterinary patients and help with their grooming needs!  From a 
personal note:  all of our dogs are getting a bit shaggy and are excited to have the grooming department 
back open!!!    We miss seeing everyone!   
 
 
Thank you! 
 
The Veterinary Center of Liberty Team 
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